

Froebelian School Form III's Weekly Newsletter 29th September 2023

Our ethos theme for next week will be:

We work well with others

Dear Parents,

A quick summary of the week:

- In Maths, the children have continued to work on Place Value of numbers to 1,000,000 and beyond including problem solving.
- In English, we have worked on our Titanic persuasive writing by checking for errors and making improvements. The children have also begun to practise for our class assembly in a few weeks' time.
- In Science, the children designed and constructed their parachutes. We're now just waiting for a clear day to investigate air resistance.
- In History, we looked at the timeline of events from the Titanic's conception to its tragic end.

Open Morning

The children are looking forward to being tour guides tomorrow and have been full prepared by Mr Rawson for this important task. It is very important that the children feel a pride in their learning environment and I know they will do an amazing job.

Test Folders

Today, the children will be bringing home their test folders. A reminder that the children do need to do their corrections and then please sign the form at the front to say that you have seen the work. These should be returned to school by Monday.

My recommended read this week is by an author I have long been familiar with but haven't recommended before now. Iver is currently reading this series of books. The first in the series is: 'Frostheart' by Jamie Littler.

'Way out in the furthest part of the known world, a tiny stronghold exists all on its own, cut off from the rest of human-kin by monsters that lurk beneath the Snow Sea.

There, a little boy called Ash waits for the return of his parents, singing a forbidden lullaby to remind him of them... and doing his best to avoid his very, VERY grumpy yeti guardian, Tobu.'

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Hazell and Mrs Kalaj

Calendar Dates

Monday 2nd October Harvest Festival Assembly Thursday 5th October Parent forum 8.15-9.15am